17 January 2006
 

Prof. Julian Sans

Hewlitt University

Regal Road

Summit

Holland
 

Dear Julian,

 

The 5th annual regatta of the young sinkers yacht club will be held on September 21 at Skyview in Real.  If you are planning to attend, please inform us so that proper accommodations can be made. Please bring your spouse and 4 children. The cost for the event will be $30.00.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you.

 

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bejarano

Yacht Club President
17 January 2006
 

Mrs. June Chan

15 Lordly St.

Kent

England
 

Dear June,

 

The 5th annual regatta of the young sinkers yacht club will be held on September 21 at Skyview in Real.  If you are planning to attend, please inform us so that proper accommodations can be made. Please bring your spouse. The cost for the event will be $10.00.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you.

 

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bejarano

Yacht Club President
17 January 2006
 

Mr. Andy Soong

Creative Works

Rio Del Mar

Valencia

Spain
 

Dear Andy,

 

The 5th annual regatta of the young sinkers yacht club will be held on September 21 at Skyview in Real.  If you are planning to attend, please inform us so that proper accommodations can be made. Please bring your 2 children. The cost for the event will be $20.00.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you.

 

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bejarano

Yacht Club President
17 January 2006
 

Dr. John Lewis

121 Genie Way

London

England
 

Dear John,

 

The 5th annual regatta of the young sinkers yacht club will be held on September 21 at Skyview in Real.  If you are planning to attend, please inform us so that proper accommodations can be made. Please bring your spouse and 2 children. The cost for the event will be $20.00.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you.

 

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bejarano

Yacht Club President
17 January 2006
 

Ms. Judy Kahn

611A Poole Dr.

Chance

Morroco
 

Dear Judy,

 

The 5th annual regatta of the young sinkers yacht club will be held on September 21 at Skyview in Real.  If you are planning to attend, please inform us so that proper accommodations can be made.  The cost for the event will be $10.00.

 

We are looking forward to seeing you.

 

Sincerely,
Jeremy Bejarano

Yacht Club President
